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Critical Approaches to Ancient Near Eastern Art
Sex and Eroticism in Mesopotamian Literature is a new contribution to
current debates about sex and eroticism. It gives an insight into
Mesopotamian attitudes to sexuality by examining the oldest preserved
written evidence on the subject - the Sumero-Akkadian cuneiform
sources - which were written between the 21st and the 5th centuries
B.C. Using these long-neglected and often astonishing data, Gwendolyn
Leick is able to anlayse Mesopotamian views of prostitution, love
magic and deviant sexual behaviour as well as more general issues of
sexuality and gender. This fascinating book sheds light on the sexual
culture of one of the earliest literate civilisations.

On Art in the Ancient Near East Volume II

The Comparable Body - Analogy and Metaphor in Ancient
Mesopotamian, Egyptian, and Greco-Roman Medicine
Informed by firsthand experience on the battlefronts of Iraq and
Syria, Abdoh captures the horror, confusion, and absurdity of combat
from a seldom-glimpsed perspective that expands our understanding of
the war novel. "As much a meditation on time and memory as it is a
book about warAbdoh skillfully captures combat's intrinsic
absurdityFor many Americans, the conflicts in Syria and Iraq have
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become abstractions, separated from our lives by geographic as well as
psychic boundaries. Abdoh collapses these boundaries, presenting a
disjointed reality in which war and everyday life are inextricably
entwined[The novel shines] a brilliant, feverish light on the nature
of not only modern war but all war, and even of life itself." --New
York Times Book Review "A masterful, stylish novel told from the
perspective of a disaffected Iranian writer who is drawn to the
militias fighting in Syria and Iraq. Abdoh beautifully illustrates the
paradoxes of war in the field and on the home front, alternating
moments of brutality and comradeship and showing war's pointless
heroisms, its random accidents, its absurdities, and its ongoing human
costs. This is at once a probing look at the disaster in Syria and
Iraq, and an affectionate yet gimlet-eyed view of masculinity, art,
and cultural politics." --The Millions, One of the Most-Anticipated
Books of 2020 One of Vulture's Fall 2020 Best New Books "Abdoh
explores the lives behind the war-torn headlines in a way that
captures the full humanity of the participants. Channeling a bit of
Tim O'Brien and a good deal of Joseph Heller, he has written the best
novel to date on the Middle East's ceaseless wars." --Library Journal,
STARRED review "A superb pressure cooker of a novelAbdoh brilliantly
fuses the confusions of combat and modern life to produce an
unforgettable novel. This is one of the best works of literature on
the war against ISIS to date." --Publishers Weekly, STARRED review,
Book of the Week Saleh, the narrator of Out of Mesopotamia, is a
middle-aged Iranian journalist who moonlights as a writer for one of
Iran's most popular TV shows but cannot keep himself away from the
front lines in neighboring Iraq and Syria. There, the fight against
the Islamic State is a proxy war, an existential battle, a declaration
of faith, and, for some, a passing weekend affair. After weeks spent
dodging RPGs, witnessing acts of savagery and stupidity, Saleh returns
to civilian life in Tehran but finds it to be an unbearably
dislocating experience. Pursued by his official handler from state
security, opportunistic colleagues, and the woman who broke his heart,
Saleh has reason to again flee from everyday life. Surrounded by men
whose willingness to achieve martyrdom both fascinates and appalls
him, Saleh struggles to make sense of himself and the turmoil in his
midst. An unprecedented glimpse into "endless war" from a Middle
Eastern perspective, Out of Mesopotamia follows in the tradition of
the Western canon of martial writers--from Hemingway and Orwell to Tim
O'Brien and Philip Caputo--but then subverts and expands upon the
genre before completely blowing it apart. Drawing from his firsthand
experience of being embedded with Shia militias on the ground in Iraq
and Syria, Abdoh gives agency to the voiceless while offering a
meditation on war that is moving, humane, darkly funny, and resonantly
true.

The Sumerian World
This book examines the sculptures created during the Early Dynastic
period (2900–2350 BC) of Sumer, a region corresponding to present-day
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southern Iraq. Featured almost exclusively in temple complexes, some
550 Early Dynastic stone statues of human figures carved in an
abstract style have survived. Chronicling the intellectual history of
ancient Near Eastern art history and archaeology at the intersection
of sculpture and aesthetics, this book argues that the early modern
reception of Sumer still influences ideas about these sculptures.
Engaging also with the archaeology of the Early Dynastic temple, the
book ultimately considers what a stone statue of a human figure has
signified, both in modern times and in antiquity.

Art of Mesopotamia
Situated in an area roughly corresponding to present-day Iraq,
Mesopotamia is one of the great, ancient civilizations, though it is
still relatively unknown. Yet, over 7,000 years ago in Mesopotamia,
the very first cities were created. This is the first book to reveal
how life was lived in ten Mesopotamian cities: from Eridu, the
Mesopotamian Eden, to that potent symbol of decadence, Babylon - the
first true metropolis: multicultural, multi-ethnic, the last centre of
a dying civilization.

The Art and Architecture of Mesopotamia
In Bodies of Knowledge in Ancient Mesopotamia Matthew Rutz
investigates how libraries and archives can be used to study ancient
diviners, an approach illustrated using one family’s cuneiform tablet
collection from Emar on the Syrian Euphrates (ca. 1375-1175 BCE).

Mesopotamian Civilization
A stunning guide to the treasures housed within the Yale Babylonian
Collection, presenting new perspectives on the society and culture of
the ancient Near East

Corpus of Mesopotamian Anti-Witchcraft Rituals
This abundantly illustrated volume explores the genesis and
flourishing of Uruk, the first known metropolis in the history of
humankind. More than one hundred years ago, discoveries from a German
archaeological dig at Uruk, roughly two hundred miles south of presentday Baghdad, sent shock waves through the scholarly world. Founded at
the end of the fifth millennium BCE, Uruk was the main force for
urbanization in what has come to be called the Uruk period (4000–3200
BCE), during which small, agricultural villages gave way to a larger
urban center with a stratified society, complex governmental
bureaucracy, and monumental architecture and art. It was here that
proto-cuneiform script—the earliest known form of writing—was
developed around 3400 BCE. Uruk is known too for the epic tale of its
hero-king Gilgamesh, among the earliest masterpieces of world
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literature. Containing 480 images, this volume represents the most
comprehensive and up-to-date assessment of the archaeological evidence
gathered at Uruk. More than sixty essays by renowned scholars provide
glimpses into the life, culture, and art of the first great city of
the ancient world. This volume will be an indispensable reference for
readers interested in the ancient Near East and the origins of
urbanism.

Ancient Mesopotamia Speaks
Through her published works and in the classroom, Irene J. Winter has
served as a mentor for the latest generation of scholars of
Mesopotamian visual culture. The various contributions to this volume
in her honor represent a cross section of the state of scholarship
today. Topics by the twenty authors include palatial and temple
architecture, royal sculpture, gender in the ancient Near East, and
interdisciplinary studies that range from the fourth millennium BCE to
modern ethnography and cover Sumer, Assyria, Babylonia, Iran, Syria,
Urartu, and the Levant. Reflections on Winter's scholarship and
teaching accompany her bibliography. The volume will be useful for
scholars who are curious about how visual culture is being used to
study the ancient Near East.

The Art of Ancient Mesopotamia
Surveys the history and development of Mesopotamian and Near Eastern
civilization, describing the cultural, technological, political, and
economic achievements of the different peoples living there

Uruk
A Companion to the Ancient Near East offers students and general
readers a comprehensive overview of Near Eastern civilization from the
Bronze Age to the conquests of Alexander the Great. Covers the
civilizations of the Sumerians, Hittites, Babylonians, Assyrians,
Israelites and Persians Places particular emphasis on social and
cultural history Covers the legacy of the Ancient Near East in the
medieval and modern worlds Provides a useful bibliographical guide to
this field of study

Mesopotamia
This volume, which accompanies a major exhibition at The Metropolitan
Museum of Art, New York, explores the artistic achievements of the era
of the first cities in both the Mesopotamian heartland and across the
expanse of western Asia.

The Lives of Sumerian Sculpture
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The best way to achieve an understanding of the art, architecture,
history, and literature of a great civilization such as Mesopotamia's,
D. T. Potts believes, is through an analysis of its material
infrastructure. Concentrating on Southern Mesopotamia and relying
preponderantly on evidence from the third millennium B.C., Potts
describes a civilization from the ground up. He creates an ethnography
of ancient Mesopotamia which combines knowledge of its material
culture and its mental culture. The creation and development of
Mesopotamia was made possible by the Tigris and Euphrates Rivers.
"None of the achievements of Mesopotamian production in the realm of
agriculture, animal husbandry, or related industries (textiles,
leather working, boat building)," Potts says, "can be understood
except in reference to the very specific river regimes and soil
conditions of the alluvium." Potts examines the climate, the
landforms, and other conditions that enabled the area to become
populated. What natural resources did the earliest Mesopotamians have
at their disposal? How did Mesopotamian religious ideals reflect the
basic conditions of life in the alluvial plain of Southern
Mesopotamia? What contributions to Mesopotamian civilization came from
the East and what from the West? In addressing such questions as
these, Potts offers a new foundation for understanding an ancient
civilization of great complexity.

Mesopotamia

The Graven Image
Stretching across the historical region of Mesopotamia, the Akkadian
dynasty (ca. 2334-2154 BCE) created a territorial state of
unprecedented scale in the ancient Near East by uniting the citystates of Sumer and Akkad and parts of Syria and Iran. To establish
and, later, cement their authority over disparate peoples and places,
the kings used art and visual culture to extraordinary effect.
Exemplars of Kingship conveys the astonishing life of the art of the
Akkadian kings by assessing ancient and modern responses to its
dynamic forms and transformative ideologies of kingship. For nearly
two thousand years after their reign, the Akkadian kings were
remembered as exemplary rulers. Modern assessments of ancient memories
of Akkadian kingship have concentrated on textual attestations of the
kings' place in cultural memory. This book considers the contributions
of images to memories of Akkadian kingship. Through close readings of
the visuals that remain, Melissa Eppihimer discusses how Akkadian
steles, statues, and cylinder seals became models for later rulers in
Mesopotamia and beyond who wished to emulate or critique the Akkadian
kings-and how these rulers and their contemporaries were reminded of
the Akkadian past when they looked at images. Exemplars of Kingship
is, therefore, a book about Akkadian art and its reception in
antiquity, but it is also concerned with the modern reception of
Akkadian art and kingship. It argues that modern responses have
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constrained our understanding of ancient responses. Through a wide
range of examples drawn from almost two millennia, the book highlights
the individual decisions that prompted continuity and change during
the long history of Mesopotamia and its artistic traditions.

Art of the First Cities
A rich and vivid overview of ancient Mesopotamia, the “cradle of
civilization”. Ancient Mesopotamia, a region that mainly corresponds
to modern-day Iraq, has a record of human activity dating back nearly
fifteen thousand years. Writing was invented in Mesopotamia at the end
of the fourth millennium BCE, and urbanization reached new heights of
social, economic, and architectural sophistication there. A cultural
melting pot, Mesopotamia was the source of many myths, which in turn
influenced Greco-Roman, Judeo-Christian, Arabic, and Persian
traditions. For these reasons and many others, it is still considered
the “cradle of civilization.” Mesopotamia: Civilization Begins
presents a rich panorama of ancient Mesopotamian history, from its
earliest prehistoric cultures to its conquest by Alexander the Great
in 331 BCE. This catalogue records the beauty and variety of the
objects on view in the Getty’s exhibition, on loan from the Louvre’s
unparalleled collection of ancient Near Eastern antiquities: cylinder
seals, monumental sculptures, cuneiform tablets, jewelry, glazed
bricks, paintings, figurines, and more. Essays by international
experts explore a range of topics, from the earliest French
excavations to Mesopotamia’s economy, religion, cities, cuneiform
writing, rulers, and history—as well as its enduring presence in the
contemporary imagination.

Women of Babylon

On Art in the Ancient Near East
The Sumerian World explores the archaeology, history and art of
southern Mesopotamia and its relationships with its neighbours from
c.3,000 - 2,000BC. Including material hitherto unpublished from recent
excavations, the articles are organised thematically using evidence
from archaeology, texts and the natural sciences. This broad treatment
will also make the volume of interest to students looking for
comparative data in allied subjects such as ancient literature and
early religions. Providing an authoritative, comprehensive and up to
date overview of the Sumerian period written by some of the best
qualified scholars in the field, The Sumerian World will satisfy
students, researchers, academics, and the knowledgeable layperson
wishing to understand the world of southern Mesopotamia in the third
millennium.

Bodies of Knowledge in Ancient Mesopotamia
Page 6/12

Read PDF Art Of Mesopotamia
Rituals of war and images of violence in Mesopotamia ca. 3000-500 BCE
examined as"magical technologies of warfare."

Making Mesopotamia: Geography and Empire in a Romano-Iranian
Borderland
The artistic traditions of Mesopotamia, or ancient Iraq, are among the
oldest, and the richest, in the world. In this flat, fertile land
between the Tigris and Euphrates rivers, the ancient Sumerians
created, before 3000 BC, the world's first advanced civilization, and
each of the many powers that succeeded them left its own distinctive
imprint on the region's culture. The broad chronological scope of this
illustrated volume - from the fourth millennium BC to the fourteenth
century AD - gives us a new appreciation of both the diversity and the
continuity of Mesopotamian art history. Its text, written by leading
scholars of Near Eastern art and archaeology, provides an erudite yet
accessible overview of each major phase in this eventful artistic
saga. The masterpieces discussed in these chapters are depicted in 217
illustrations, most of them full-color photographs, and following the
main text is a visual guide to Iraq's principal archaeological sites,
which provides a further 247 black-and-white photographs, maps, and
plans. With its authoritative, up-to-date text and this wealth of
illustrations, The Art and Architecture of Mesopotamia is an
invaluable publication for anyone with an interest in humanity's
cultural heritage.

Rituals of War
A reference guide and key to all aspects of man’s contact with the
menagerie of the Ancient Near East. With ample original illustrations.

Ancient Near Eastern Art in Context
The Comparable Body explores how analogy and metaphor illuminate and
shape conceptions about the human body and disease, through 11 case
studies from ancient Mesopotamian, Egyptian, and Greco-Roman medicine.

Cultural Atlas of Mesopotamia and the Ancient Near East

A Companion to the Ancient Near East
In Making Mesopotamia Hamish Cameron examines the representation of
the Mesopotamian Borderland as an inter-imperial borderland in Roman
geographical writings of the first four centuries CE.

Out of Mesopotamia
Representations of sexual difference (whether visual or textual) have
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become an area of much theoretical concern and investigation in recent
feminist scholarship. Yet although a wide range of relevant evidence
survives from the ancient Near East, it has been exceptional for those
studying women in the ancient world to stray outside the traditional
bounds of Greece and Rome. Women of Babylon is a much-needed
historical/art historical study that investigates the concepts of
femininity which prevailed in Assyro-Babylonian society. Zainab
Bahrani's detailed analysis of how the culture of ancient Mesopotamia
defined sexuality and gender roles both in, and through,
representation is enhanced by a rich selection of visual material
extending from 6500 BC - 1891 AD. Professor Bahrani also investigates
the ways in which women of the ancient Near East have been perceived
in classical scholarship up to the nineteenth century.

Mani's Pictures
Mesopotamian anti-witchcraft rituals and prescriptions prescribe
ceremonies and treatments for dispelling witchcraft, destroying the
witch, and protecting and curing the patient. The Corpus of
Mesopotamian Anti-Witchcraft Rituals aims to present a reconstruction
and critical editions of this body of texts.

Exemplars of Kingship
Lavishly illustrated in full colour, this book is arranged topically
to cover the broad areas of life, such as people, politics, religion,
the world of the dead, and important places and monuments. It is the
perfect companion to an important ancient civilisation.

5000 Years of the Art of Mesopotamia
Modern-day archaeological discoveries in the Near East continue to
illuminate man's understanding of the ancient world. This illustrated
handbook describes the culture, history, and people of Mesopotamia, as
well as their struggle for survival and happiness.

The Art and Architecture of the Ancient Orient
This expert guide to the art of Mesopotamia, spanning more than 8000
years, is especially important as this ancient cultural legacy is
threatened by contemporary conflict

A History of the Animal World in the Ancient Near East
Discussions of apocalyptic thought and its sources in the ancient Near
East, particularly Mesopotamia, have a long scholarly history, with a
renewed interest and focus in the recent decades. Outside
Assyriological scholarship as well, studies of the apocalyptic give
significant credit to the ancient Near East, especially Babylonia and
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Iran, as potential sources for the manifestations of this phenomenon
in the Hellenistic period. The emphasis on kingship and empire in
apocalyptic modes of thinking warrants special attention paid to the
regal art of ancient Mesopotamia and adjacent areas in its potential
to express the relevant notions. In this book, Mehmet-Ali Ata
demonstrates the importance of visual evidence as a source for
apocalyptic thought. Focusing on the so-called investiture painting
from Mari, he relates it to parallel evidence from the visual
traditions of the Assyrian Empire, ancient Egypt, and Hittite
Anatolia.

Ancient Mesopotamia
In this book, Mehmet-Ali Ataç argues that the palace reliefs of the
Neo-Assyrian Empire hold a meaning deeper than simple imperial
propaganda.

Handbook to Life in Ancient Mesopotamia
This second volume of collected essays, complement to volume one,
focuses upon the art and culture of the third millennium B.C.E. in
ancient Mesopotamia.

The Mythology of Kingship in Neo-Assyrian Art
This book is the first in ten years to present a comprehensive survey
of art and architecture in Mesopotamia (modern Iraq, northeast Syria
and southeast Turkey), from 8000 bce to the arrival of Islam in 636
bce. The book is richly illustrated with c. 400 full-colour
photographs, and maps and time charts that guide readers through the
chronology and geography of this part of the ancient Near East. The
book addresses such essential art historical themes as the origins of
narrative representation, the first emergence of historical public
monuments and the earliest aesthetic commentaries. It explains how
images and monuments were made and how they were viewed. It also
traces the ancient practices of collecting and conservation and
rituals of animating statues and of architectural construction.
Accessible to students and non-specialists, the book expands the scope
of standard surveys to cover art and architecture from the prehistoric
to the Roman era, including the legendary cities of Ur, Babylon,
Nineveh, Hatra and Seleucia on the Tigris.

Sex and Eroticism in Mesopotamian Literature

Art and Immortality in the Ancient Near East

EARLY HIGHLAND PEOPLES OF ANATOLIA
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This study explores the artistic culture of religious instruction and
the canonical art of the Manichaeans. Based on textual and artistic
evidence, it identifies fragments form 10th-century editions of Mani’s
Book of Pictures and its adaptations to other art objects.

The Meaning of Color in Ancient Mesopotamia
"In The Meaning of Color in Ancient Mesopotamia, Shiyanthi Thavapalan
offers the first in-depth study of the words and expressions for
colors in the Akkadian language (c. 2500-500 BCE). By combining
philological analysis with the technical investigation of materials,
she debunks the misconception that people in Mesopotamia had a limited
sense of color and convincingly positions the development of Akkadian
color language as a corollary of the history of materials and
techniques in the ancient Near East"--

Mesopotamia
"This splendid work of scholarship . . . sums up with economy and
power all that the written record so far deciphered has to tell about
the ancient and complementary civilizations of Babylon and
Assyria."—Edward B. Garside, New York Times Book Review Ancient
Mesopotamia—the area now called Iraq—has received less attention than
ancient Egypt and other long-extinct and more spectacular
civilizations. But numerous small clay tablets buried in the desert
soil for thousands of years make it possible for us to know more about
the people of ancient Mesopotamia than any other land in the early
Near East. Professor Oppenheim, who studied these tablets for more
than thirty years, used his intimate knowledge of long-dead languages
to put together a distinctively personal picture of the Mesopotamians
of some three thousand years ago. Following Oppenheim's death, Erica
Reiner used the author's outline to complete the revisions he had
begun. "To any serious student of Mesopotamian civilization, this is
one of the most valuable books ever written."—Leonard Cottrell, Book
Week "Leo Oppenheim has made a bold, brave, pioneering attempt to
present a synthesis of the vast mass of philological and
archaeological data that have accumulated over the past hundred years
in the field of Assyriological research."—Samuel Noah Kramer,
Archaeology A. Leo Oppenheim, one of the most distinguished
Assyriologists of our time, was editor in charge of the Assyrian
Dictionary of the Oriental Institute and John A. Wilson Professor of
Oriental Studies at the University of Chicago.

Sumerian Gods and Their Representations
This second volume of Collected Essays, complement to volume one,
focuses upon the art and culture of the third millennium B.C.E. in
ancient Mesopotamia. Stress is upon the ability of free-standing
sculpture and public monuments to both reflect cultural attitudes and
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to affect a viewing audience. Using Sumerian and Akkadian texts as
well as works, the power of visual experience is pursued toward an
understanding not only of the monuments but also of their times and
our own.

Art of Mesopotamia
Mesopotamia, the world's earliest literate culture, developed a rich
philosophical conception of representation in which the world was
saturated with signs. Instead of imitating the natural world,
representation—both in writing and in visual images—was thought to
participate in the world and to have an effect upon it in natural,
magical, and supernatural ways. The Graven Image is the first book to
explore this tradition, which developed prior to, and apart from, the
Greek understanding of representation. The classical Greek system,
based on the notion of mimesis, or copy, is the one with which we are
most familiar today. The Assyro-Babylonian ontology presented here by
Zainab Bahrani opens up fresh avenues for thinking about the concept
of representation in general, and her reading of the ancient
Mesopotamian textual and visual record in its own ontological context
develops an entirely new approach to understanding Babylonian and
Assyrian arts in particular. The Graven Image describes, for the first
time, rituals and wars involving images; the relationship of
divination, the organic body, and representation; and the use of
images as a substitute for the human form, integrating this ancient
material into contemporary debates in critical theory. Bahrani
challenges current methodologies in the study of Near Eastern
archaeology and art history, introducing a new way to appreciate the
unique contributions of Assyrian and Babylonian culture and their
complex relationships to the past and present.
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